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Summer days… 

 Dear Parents 

Another wonderful week has passed. We are edging nearer and nearer to 
the summer holidays! 

Reports 
You should have all received your child’s report on Thursday. I had the 
pleasure of reading all the wonderful comments from the teachers about the 
children and they were so lovely to read too! Well done all! There was a 
return slip in the envelope- if you could hand this back in as an 
acknowledgement of receipt and you can make any comments (if you want 
to!) in response on that slip too and hand it in to school.  
The children’s own report section was wonderful to read and really 
encompassed what they believe is great about their school!  
 
Leavers Assembly 
The year 6 leavers assembly is 20th July. It would be great if all parents can 
attend, not just year 6, so that they can have a really good celebration all 
together. Year 6 parents will be given reserved front row seats however. 
Please could you indicate if you are coming along and how many people 
will be joining you to admin@huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk just so that we 
can sort the numbers of chairs etc  
 
Photographs (order deadline 11th July)  
Last week we had photos taken and you will have received the small copies 
of your individual or siblings photographs on the day. However you were 
also sent a link that takes you to the whole school photo we had taken. This 
is a private link only available to our school parents. When you click on it 
you are required to add an email address and then you can order.  
 
Acorns 
We are aware that Acorns did not get their Ukulele lessons- this was 
unfortunately out of our control as a school but instead Acorns have a 
special visitor on Wednesday next week. They will have lots of fun! We look 
forward to telling you all about it in next week’s newsletter.  
 
Thank you!  
A huge thank you again for your attendance at our family afternoon. It was a 
lovely way to come together and I hope there will be many more events like 
this next year. The money raised from this and uniform donations have 
equated to £312.71 altogether. This is amazing- thank you ever so much.  
We were also very fortunate to have received another large donation from a 
member of the community and so we have used the money from these two 
sources towards purchasing a new tree house for the children. More 
information to follow! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

       
 

DIARY DATES  

2022 

w/c 4th July Reports out 

12th Come Learn with Me 

13th July Leavers service at Cathedral 

13th – Acorns special treat 

13th- Meet the Chair (IEB) meeting 

14th Final stay and play session for 
new starters  

20th July Leavers assembly- please 
note this has changed from the original 

date as some of our year 6 children 
were unable to attend the original date  

21st – Last day of term – Party Day 

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates. 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

mailto:admin@huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk


 

 

 

Meet the Chair 
Gail Webb, our IEB chair, is available to meet parents on 13th July 3pm.  
 
Year 6 Celebration at the Cathedral  
Each year, the Diocese arrange a lovely year 6 celebration at the cathedral. Due to covid this has had to be virtual for the 
past few years however they have returned to face to face this year. The children will join children from other schools to 
sing songs and take part in a collective worship and celebration. Our children are attending the Tuesday morning session. 
No parents attend, just school children from around the area. They will be going on the school minibus. 
 
 
Monies 
Please settle any ‘debts’ on SchoolMoney before the end of term and don’t forget to order uniform should you need any. 
 
 
Come learn with me 
On the 13th we are holding a mathematics come learn with me. Please see previous correspondence about timings for 
each class. Hope to see you there! 
 
Sun cream and water bottles 
Can you please ensure that the children either have 12 hour suncream on in the morning or that they bring cream with 
them to school. We have also noticed that there are a lot of children not bringing water bottles in. It is really important that 
the children have water with them especially so, in these warmer months. Many thanks! 
 
Jubilee Commemorative Books 
Each school in the UK have received a number of books to commemorate the Jubilee. Ours were delivered this week and 
your child should have received a copy. If you have not got one yet please collect from the office. 
 
MyHappyMind  
Next week you will receive instructions of how you can join MyHappyMind using the parent/child home app. We have just 
started to use  MyHappyMind in school and some of the children (Friday group) submitted a poster about Team HAP and 
today we received post thanking us for our wonderful work and they sent us one of the characters from the animations 
that we use. Well done Friday group!  
 
 
  
Have a wonderful weekend,  

 

 

Mrs Gourley 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

"None of us, including me, ever do great things. But we can all do 

small things, with great love, and together we can do something 

wonderful." – Mother Teresa 


